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Seventh Heaven 

OVER 200 runners/walkers 

aged from three to 73 took 

part in the seventh annual 

Hethersett Village Funrun on Sun-

day, June 26th. 

The run follows a two mile course along 

traditional village roads, starting and 

finishing outside Hethersett Junior 

School and progressing along Queenôs 

Road, Great Melton Road, Mill Road, 

New Road and Old Norwich Road. This 

year the event was led off by riders 

from Hethersett Hawks Cycle Speed-

way Club which is celebrating its gold-

en jubilee this year. Club founder and 

current secretary Mel Perkins MBE was 

the honorary starter.  

First home in the funrun was Adam 

Lewis in just over 11 minutes and the 

other 214 people taking part finished in 

the following 45 minutes. Torrential 

early morning rain gave way to sun-

shine for an event that was first con-

ceived as part of the villageôs run up to 

the 2012       (Continued on Page 3) 

Funrun special on pages 3 to 7 
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Over 200 Take Part in Funrun 

(Continued from front page) 

London Olympics and which later be-

came part of the ongoing Hethersett 

Olympic legacy. 

Village roads along the route were 

closed to traffic during the run with vol-

unteers from Crusaders Rugby Club 

and Hethersett Academy acting as 

marshals. 

ñWe are very pleased to say that all 

215 people taking part finished and 

there were no injuries. We are very 

grateful to everyone who supported the 

event,ò said organiser Shane Hull, who 

is also a Hethersett Parish Councillor 

and Treasurer of Hethersett and the 

Meltonsô Sports Association which sup-

ported the event. All finishers received 

a special commemorative medal. 

The organisers would like to thank the 

following for their help in making Fun-

run 2016 such a success - 

Jo Robinson from Martham Runners 

who kindly stepped in at the last minute 

to lead the warm up session. 

Colin McDermott, the eventôs resi-

dent physio, who once again used his 

skill to ensure everyone completed the 

event injury free. 

Sam, Jo and Lorraine as registrars 

and Leon Cox for provision of water 

Mel Perkins and Hethersett Hawks 

Cycle Speedway Club for the parade 

of honour. 

David Bills for taking the official 

photographs. 

St Johnôs, Norfolk Constabulary and 

all the volunteer marshals including 

representatives from Hethersett Cru-

saders Rugby Club and Hethersett 

Academy students. 

Matthew Parslow-Williams for use of 

Hethersett Junior School and its facili-

ties. 

Over the next four pages we feature 

photographs taken from this yearôs fun-

run and also take a look back to the 

first run in 2010 

Church Service 

AN inter-denominational church ser-

vice in support of the funrun took 

place in Hethersett Junior School. 

It was led by the Rector, the Rev 

Derek McClean, with about 50 people 

attending. 

Rev McClean spoke about mission 

and service. 

Afterwards pencils and bookmarks 

were given out to children taking part 

in the Funrun.  

The service has been held every year 

since 2010 in support of the village 

event. 
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Village Funrun Picture Special 

Over the next four pages we publish photographs from this yearôs two 

mile funrun which took place on Sunday June 26th. We are very grateful to 

David Bills for taking the photos which gave the editor the opportunity to 

take part in the run. 

HETHERSETT 

Hawksô riders  

led off the 

funrun and 

are pictured 

opposite. In 

the photo-

graph below, 

the 215 run-

ners prepare 

for the start 
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Village Funrun Picture Special 

Above, Heth-

ersett Hawks 

proudly dis-

play their 

Golden Jubi-

lee anniver-

sary banner. 

and opposite 

the cyclists 

complete 

their part of 

the fun run, 

finishing 

ahead of the 

field on track 

bikes that 

have neither 

gears nor 

brakes. 


